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October 25, 2020, Club Meeting Cancelled 

The Badger Knife Club meeting scheduled for October 25, 2020, has been 

cancelled due to the continuing Coronavirus 19 pandemic. 

Please note the 2021 club meeting dates that have been reserved at the Boy Scout 

Office. Hope to see you in January, 2021.  

Stay safe. 

  

Bob Schrap, President 

          Badger Knife Club, Inc. 

 

Club Meeting Dates   -   All Sundays   -   7:00 pm! 

2021 

January 24   -   April 25   -   July 25   -   October 24 
 

mailto:badgerknifeclub@aol.com
mailto:badgerknifeclub@aol.com
mailto:badgerknifeclub@aol.com
http://www.badgerknifeclub.com/
http://www.badgerknifeclub.com/
http://www.badgerknifeclub.com/

	Club Meeting Dates   -   All Sundays   -   7:00 pm!
	2021
	January 24   -   April 25   -   July 25   -   October 24

